From: Jeff Nottle

Sent: Friday, 11 September 2015 1:20 PM

To: Keir Delaney
Cc: Kevin Chambers

Subject: PRESERVE WESTERN PORT ACTION GROUP-SUBMISSION TO ENQUIRY ON THE

LEASE OF THE PORT OF MELBOURNE

Attachments: PreserveWesternPortDiscussionPaper Final VC.pdf

Dear Keir

The Preserve Western Port Action Group is a subcommittee of the Phillip Island Conservation Society and we would like to lodge a submission to the enquiry. We are all volunteer committee members and due to absences have not had the opportunity to prepare a detailed submission to the enquiry.

However, our committees have endorsed lodging our Discussion Paper that we prepared on the LNP plan to build a container port at Hastings. This discussion paper outlines key concerns and the potential impact a second container port at Hastings would have on the economic and environmental future of Western Port and its surrounds.

We are available to discuss the key issues with your enquiry as required.

Regards

Jeff Nottle Chairman Preserve Western Port Action Group

www.preservewesternport.org.au